

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 11, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Christine Davis 4141 S. 60th St., #12 Greenfield, WI 53220

Dear Ms. Davis:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 28, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, April 11, 2006 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c or s. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File051551



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

April 11, 2006

Stephanie Guillot 1830 N. Hubbard, #304 Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Guillot:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 28, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, April 11, 2006 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c or s. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division cc:

File051551



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

April 11, 2006

Nicholas King 6455 S. 20<sup>th</sup> St., #14 Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. King:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 28, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2874 S. 9<sup>th</sup> St. ("Black & Tan Lounge") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and concentration of alcohol establishments in the area of 2874 S. 9<sup>th</sup> St.

On Tuesday, April 11, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 051551



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov April 11, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Boris Yelin, Agent Yelin, Inc. 8612 W. Poplar Dr. Mequon, WI 53097

Dear Mr. Yelin:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 28, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application to change from a wholesale to retail secondhand motor vehicle dealer for "Da Mar Imports" at 9746 W. Appleton Ave. be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections voiced by the local alderman.

On Tuesday, April 11, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application. You may continue to operate your current wholesale operation, but not any retail operation at this location.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 051551



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov April 11, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Daniel Dahnert, Agent Airport Pizza Roc, Inc. 3852 E. Munkwitz Ave. Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Mr. Dahnert:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 28, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Fermented Malt Beverage license for the premises at 4849 S. Howell Ave. ("Rocky Rococo Pan Style Pizza") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, April 11, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 051551